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Week 12 of Sunday School was SO much 
fun! Our lesson this week was about sharing 
our light and not letting it go out. How do 
we keep the light going? Sharing it with 
others and continuing to do the activities 
that make the light shine bright. We also 
celebrated Mrs. Karin’s birthday with cake 
and cupcakes. (Thank you again to our 
friends that supplied the goodies!) For our 
craft we made paperclip book marks with 
flames (ribbons). We had the chance to 
practice our song “This Little Light of 
Mine” and played musical chairs while 
learning the song. Hokey pokey Jesus also 
happened. We played a game like basketball, 
the paper pieces filling up the basket 
represented filling empty spaces with faith 
in God.  

Please bring your coat donation to Sunday 
school this week. Mrs. Karin and Mrs. Ann 
have a fun announcement to share on 
Sunday! Stay warm and see you Sunday!! 

~Mrs. Ann and Mrs. Karin 


